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Replacement of Uninterruptible Power Supply (UPS) Units

Savannah River Site

Aiken/Aiken/South Carolina

Building 264-H utilizes a uninterruptible power supply (UPS) system to provide backup battery power during loss of normal power. The first is
referred to as UPS-1 and the second unit is referred to as UPS-2. These units were manufactured by Powerware in 2002, which has been bought
out by Eaton. The current UPS cabinets are aging, and components are beginning to fail. In addition, cabinets are larger (capacity and footprint)
than needed. Current UPS is running approximately at 1/3 of capacity. This replacement will result in a reduction of maintenance needs for the
UPS units. UPS 2 is currently Safety Significant but will be re-classified to Production-Support prior to final design approval, procurement and
installation.

B1.3 - Routine maintenance
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